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Pray for the 
Thailand Assemblies 
of God Pastors and 
churches. 

Pray that more 
people in Lampang 
will come to know 
Christ. 

Praise God for 
Golf's answered 
prayers. 

 

 
Thailand Assemblies of God General Council 
The Thailand Assemblies of God (TAG) celebrated their 48thGeneral Council. Two 
Hundred Pastors and church members traveling from all over Thailand attended. The 
theme this year was “TAG Together”. Discussions centered on working together in 
order to be more effective in sharing the news of Jesus. Each district and church 
came up with goals for a desired number of new Christians, new pastors, and new 
churches planted. With a unified effort like this we believe that great things will 
happen! We love attending General Council, as it is a great opportunity to visit with so 
many pastors. We are praying that together we will help them reach their goals and 
more. 
  
Festival of Love 
There are a few churches in Lampang other than ours; however, we are the only 
Assembly of God church in town. Occasionally during our daily adventures we meet 
other Christians and rejoice, yeah for more Christians in Lampang! We recently had 
the opportunity to join together with other churches in a Christian outreach event 
called Festival of Love. It took place over two evenings at a large park near 
downtown. Paul was one of many volunteers who helped make this happen. The time 
included worship, preaching, fellowship and entertainment. It was exciting to see 
several hundred people experience and enjoy something that is so different from the 
Buddhist way of life. Please join us as we pray for seeds that were planted during this 
outreach. 

  
Our Friend Golf 
Many of you know Golf, our friend from Chiangmai that accepted Christ into his life 
four years ago. His desire was to someday own a restaurant. Golf started a food truck 
two years ago called Wrap Master. It did so well that one year later he opened a 
restaurant with the same name in a large mall in Chiangmai. The restaurant has been 
so successful that after one year in the mall he just doubled his space. He has also 
been able to provide jobs for many of his family and friends. It’s amazing to see how 
God has blessed him and answered his prayers! 
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